Marech 7, 1900

Dr. Everette L. Walker
Board of Education
Nashville, Tenn,

Dear Dr. Walker,

4 I thought I Phould check with you
and see if my file is cofipitle in your
offices If it is not, I would be glad
to do whatever is necessary to get in
in good order.

I assure that since I have not heard
from you, there are ne possibilities
currently pending in the field of Religion.
Please advise me if anything further is
to be done.

Yours truly,

Thomas C. “Yden
Instructor in Theology and
Ethiecs






